
  

  
 

 

Greetings Good News Cruisers, 

  

We hope you're settling into Fall and looking forward to when we'll all be together 

in the beautiful Caribbean. In this month's newsletter we're delighted to introduce 

you to Dr. Ray Guarendi who will be sailing with us on his fourth Good News 

Cruise! We're also sharing information about one of our ports of call, Labadee, 

Haiti. 

 

We're also excited to share that booking for the beer tasting with Dr. Ray and 

Fr. Joe Krupp has opened for registration! Continue reading for more 

information on that event and booking instructions. 

 

We hope you enjoy our latest newsletter and as always, should you have any 

questions about your booking or the upcoming cruise please don't hesitate to 

phone our office! 

  
 

http://www.goodnewscruise.com/


  

 

Dr. Ray Guarendi is a Catholic father of ten, clinical psychologist, author, 

professional speaker, and national radio & television host. His radio show, “The Dr. 

Is In” can be heard on over 440 stations and SiriusXM® channel 130. His EWTN 

television series, “Living Right With Dr. Ray” is aired in 142 countries. Dr. Ray has 

given over 3,000 talks on various topics including parenting, marriage, family and 

the Catholic faith. He captivates audiences with his compelling humor-laced 

presentations providing practical advice and proven techniques. 

  
 

 

Labadee 
 

https://avemariaradio.net/the-doctor-is-in-archives/
https://avemariaradio.net/the-doctor-is-in-archives/
https://www.ewtn.com/tv/shows/living-right-with-dr-ray


 

 

 

This year the Good News Cruise will be stopping in Labadee - a Royal Caribbean® 

private destination on Haiti’s northern coast! 

 

Here you’ll find pristine sands, coral reefs, and jungle-covered hilltops nestling 

lagoon-like bays. There are so many opportunities to relax and recharge across 

the numerous beaches, all with beautiful white sand and crystal-clear water. 

 

The warm water is great for enjoying water sports as well! There's also plenty of 

adventure and thrills available on the peninsula with a roller coaster and a half-

mile-long zip line ride over the ocean!  

 

Culture, history, and natural beauty abounds along this spectacular coast. Read 

more about this beautiful port city on Royal Caribbean's website! 

https://www.royalcaribbean.com/cruise-to/labadee-haiti?&country=USA


  



  

  
 

 

Beer Tasting with Fr. Joe Krupp & Dr. Ray 

Guarendi 
 



  

 

Spend quality time with your spouse and enjoy plenty of laughs at a Beer Tasting 

aboard the Good News Cruise! The annual beer tasting, hosted by Fr. Joe Krupp 

and Dr. Ray Guarendi, has become a popular event aboard the ship and has very 

limited availability.  

 

Tickets cost $45 per person and are available to purchase through our reservation 

site, linked below. Please note that payment must be paid at time of booking. 

 

This event is very popular and will sell out, so we recommend booking as 

soon as possible to avoid disappointment.  

Book Your Beer Tasting Today! 

 

  
 

 

Sponsor Spotlight 

Hallow 
 

https://ctscentral.rezmagic.com/Booking/Reservation/Start?tripID=5384


 

Hallow is the #1 Catholic app in the world and an amazing resource for all 

Christians looking to grow deeper in their relationship with God. We are so 

grateful they are a sponsor of the 2024 Good News Cruise. 

"The Hallow app is an attempt to share prayer techniques – the same ones that 

changed my life – with as many people as we can. We believe that prayer and 

meditation has the power to change the world. We believe that if we let Him, God 

will hallow – meaning “make holy” – our lives." 

Alex Jones, CEO of Hallow 

 

You can learn more about the Hallow app by visiting their 

website: www.hallow.com. 

  

  
 

 

To all of our enrolled guests, we express our sincere gratitude for making the Good 

News Cruise™ a part of your plans for 2024. If you've missed any of the previous 

newsletters and would like to access them, you can find them at the link here. 

 

We look forward to serving you soon, 

 

The Good News Cruise Team 

https://hallow.com/
https://goodnewscruise.com/2024-newsletters/
http://www.hallow.com/


  

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

   

 

Copyright © {{Current_Year}} Good News Cruise, All rights reserved. 

You are receiving this email because you're registered for the Good News Cruise. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

Good News Cruise 

41780 Six Mile Rd Ste 100 

Northville, MI 48168 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can unsubscribe from this list. 
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